
From: Laura Moss 
To: Tressa Brewer 
Cc: John Titkanich; Sheila Votzi 
Subject: Agenda Item for BCC meeting 02/25/2025 Item 15E - Joint City/County Workshops 
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 11:24:44 AM 

Respectfully request a discussion with my colleagues regarding the scheduling of Joint 
Workshops. 
Joint City/County Workshops were held during 2023/24 with Sebastian, Vero Beach and 
Fellsmere. Agendas attached for your convenience. The Towns of Indian River Shores and 
Orchid declined at that time. It was agreed that these Joint Workshops would be held on a 
regular basis – twice annually. 
City Councilmembers have expressed their interest in scheduling Joint Workshops. 
The previous Joint Workshops were moderated by Mr. Tom Lanahan of Treasure Coast 
Regional Planning Council. County Staff worked with each City Staff to determine suitable 
meeting dates. BCC discussed topics for each of the workshops agendas at regularly 
scheduled meetings in response to memorandums by the County Administrator. 
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